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MEMORANDUM 

 
 

TO:   Priests and Deacons of the Archdiocese of St. Louis  

 

FROM: Most Reverend Robert J. Carlson  

 

RE:   Liturgical Guidelines for Holy Week  

 

DATE:  March 21, 2020 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

All public liturgies for Holy Week are suspended. 

 

Attached are Liturgical Guidelines for Holy Week and updates and reminders from previous 

correspondence from the Office of Sacred Worship. 

 

Any questions should be directed to the Office of Sacred Worship at amybuehrle@archstl.org. 

 

My thoughts continue to be with all of you as we seek how best to respond to these challenging 

times. 

 

Mary, Health of the Sick, pray for us. 

 

 

 

Attachment  
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